
 

 

Forest School has taken part in RSPB’s Big Garden Bird Watch this month.   

Classes 10 and 11 have made bird feeders and even made some nest boxes to put up around school.  

   

  

   



Children from the other classes have come and watched the birds enjoying the feeders using 

binoculars and our ‘bird hide’ tent.  The trees were alive with birds, lots of different varieties to see 

and listen to. 

  

  

 



 

 

 


